Economic Benefits of a Growing Equestrian Community
Horse businesses are agri-based / land based.  Businesses such as breeding, training, lessons, sales and acreage for hay and grain all require open land and smart land management.   Open land, green space, etc. is in keeping with what survey results from Polk County residents say again and again that they want to preserve. 

Horse businesses encourages cluster economies (small entrepreneurial businesses that revolve around the larger industry).   Polk County and the immediate area have recently identified appx. 150 small businesses that are dependent on the horses of the area. A few include: truck and trailer sales, real estate sales, barn builders,  pasture management, feed and equipment sales, training and  instruction,  farm and equine insurance, veterinary care, commercial equine hauling, massage and chiropractic, boot repair, farrier, fencing, equine dentistry,  camps, equine editorial services,  course design, accommodations, equine retirement facilities, and the list goes on.

Show venues, along with private events (clinics, hunter paces, etc.)  bring competitors to the area every weekend of the year. It’s a source of tourism that is not seasonal, and continues to grow.  Every horse brings an estimated 2.5-3.5 people, that in turn drives restaurant and lodging receipts, fuel, and misc. expenditures such as tack, equipment, feed, bedding, etc.  This in turn results in an economic windfall.  Outside or visiting dollars are spent here, without the county burden of having to spend more on services (police, schools, water, sewer, etc). 
Another example of the industry being an economic driver is Tryon Equine Hospital, formerly Bonnie Brae Equine Hospital. A national reputation brings horses and their owners here for specialized care from five surrounding states on a consistent basis. Again, while sick horses are hospitalized here, owners use our accommodations and restaurants.  

An equine-based country side brings many here to live or retire simply for the bucolic views of horses grazing in green rolling pastures lined with white board fences. It is postcard perfect and represents a rural quality of life that many seek.
The oft quoted charge of elitism among horse owners does not hold true according to statistics. . The average horse owner makes less than $75,000 per year. 
Horse owners tend to be more inclined to be good land stewards.

Our trail systems (FETA, CETA, North Pacolet and other private systems such as Golden Hills, Fairview Farms) are nationally recognized and the exception to the rule, since most horse communities do not have equestrian competition venues and a trail system.  Real estate agents will tell you that our trail system is “our waterfront” being in demand by property buyers.
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